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PWRDF now assists a third implementing 
partner working inside the war-ravaged 
country. With a grant $62,000 Initiative 
E+ will purchase medical supplies to treat 
wounded civilians. 
Since 2014, the non-governmental 
organization Initiative E+ has been 
spearheading medical and social 
humanitarian projects in and around Kyiv 
and in Eastern Ukraine. With the help of 

donations from all around the world they provide medicine and equipment to 
both civilian and military hospitals, first aid kits and PPE to first responders 
and activities and camps for children living near war zones. For example, in the 
last month, Initiative E+ has purchased external fixation devices for keeping 
fractured bones stabilized and immobilized; tactical medical supplies for first 
responders; medical equipment for hospitals and medicine.  
The PWRDF grant will be used to supply general medicine for the civilian 
population, equipment for hospitals and medical centres, and PPE and medical 
supplies for Ukrainian military personnel and first responders. 
As we rejoice in the victory of life over death at that first Easter, let us share 
our joy and eternal hope with the people of Ukraine. Write a cheque, make an e-
transfer to St. John’s marking it “PWRDF – Ukraine”, or go to the PWRDF 
website https://pwrdf.org/give-today/.  
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